
 

  

Last chance 
 

for a chance to win £250 in high street 
vouchers 

   

 

 

OUR SURVEY IS CLOSING SOON 
LAST CHANCE TO TELL US WHAT YOU THINK 

 

At Paymentshield, we are committed to delivering the best service possible. To help us 
continue to offer exceptional support for you and your clients, we’d like your input. 

Our 2025 Adviser Survey is now open but is closing soon and we need you. Your thoughts 
and opinions help us better understand you and your business and can influence how we 
support both you and your clients. 

The survey takes approximately seven minutes to complete, and you'll have the option to 
enter a prize draw for £250 worth of high street vouchers! T's and C's apply.  
 
To enter you must be a UK based mortgage/financial advisers or insurance brokers with either Directly 
Authorised (DA), as defined by the Financial Conduct Authority, or Appointed Representative (AR) status. You 
must complete and submit the 2025 Adviser survey and provide your email address. Entry is open 00:01 on 
21/05/2025 to 23:59 on 23/06/25.  Full T's and C's apply and can be found here. 

 
TAKE THE SURVEY 

 

 

 
            

 

https://info.paymentshield.co.uk/e/682253/to-brJUt3fE/lmvj8/1285462928/h/HTXQQS-ilcSw2INi7x8ALL4bR6Ta8QJd5jxqKL4XgRM
https://info.paymentshield.co.uk/e/682253/r-survey-2025-T-s-and-C-s-docx/lndvk/1285462928/h/HTXQQS-ilcSw2INi7x8ALL4bR6Ta8QJd5jxqKL4XgRM
https://info.paymentshield.co.uk/e/682253/r-survey-2025-T-s-and-C-s-docx/lndvk/1285462928/h/HTXQQS-ilcSw2INi7x8ALL4bR6Ta8QJd5jxqKL4XgRM
https://info.paymentshield.co.uk/e/682253/to-brJUt3fE/lmvj8/1285462928/h/HTXQQS-ilcSw2INi7x8ALL4bR6Ta8QJd5jxqKL4XgRM

